
ACE book sale
The Association of College Employees, otherwise known as ACE,
is a group of college employees who work together to raise
money for scholarships and textbook assistance for employees.
If  you  are  a  permanent  classified  employee  or  an  hourly
employee that has worked for at least one year, you qualify
for  textbook  assistance.  You  can  receive  up  to  $80  per
quarter/semester, and all we ask in return is that you pay it
forward by working 10 hours at any of our fundraisers. Any
employee  or  immediate  family  member  can  qualify  for  the
scholarship,  which  is  made  available  annually.  You  could
receive  anywhere  from  $200  to  $500  for  use  in  the  next
academic year, with the same request that you pay it forward
by working 10 hours at any fundraiser.

We can’t do this without your help. The annual ACE book sale
is a way to raise funds for ACE scholarships and textbook
assistance. The sale, which takes place in Gaiser Student
Center, runs 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. on March 2 and 3, and 8:00
a.m. to 3:00 p.m. on March 4. You can help in several ways:
You can spread the word about the sale, you can donate books
to the sale, and you can volunteer your time to work at the
sale. Give your fellow employees a hand.
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